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Emerald Class Newsletter: 

Just to let you know that we have not set any spellings this week and we shall not 

be setting for the last couple of weeks of the term. During this time, we will take the 

opportunity to look at personal misconceptions in the children’s writing and tackle 

them in class. We have already been learning the year 2 spellings as we are a cohort 

of good spellers however I shall send a copy of these spellings home over the 

summer just to keep those spellings fresh in the children’s heads so they can start 

year 2 ahead of the game. 

This week: 

The children have been writing their own fairy tales, coming up with all kinds of 

goodies and baddies. It is wonderful to see their imaginations at work. We have a 

range of trees that come alive, circle monsters to a couple who go to the pub and 

meet a dragon… Either way, all the stories are very entertaining! 

In Maths, we have been recapping measurement and shape. The children have been 

problem solving and developing their understanding of the language of 

measurement. It is very tricky when you are 6 and trying to compare cm, ml and 

grams as different ways to measure.  

In their projects, the children have been looking at how music conveys emotions and 

personalities. The children have been listening to music and drawing pictures from 

their imagination of the picture the music sets in their heads. We have also looked at 

other ways we create goodies and baddies with the use of pencil lines, shape, colour 

and facial expressions. 

   

We have also been investigating instruments. The children were attempting to make 

sounds, which represented fairy tale characters. 


